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Lambright, Margaret

From: h2obungalow <h2obungalow@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 6:25 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: No water takeover

Dear sir/madam, 
Clearly, you have no regard for the thousands of people who have given both example and proof that your "save 
the fish" smokescreen is not right, nor needed.   
Clearly,  it is a matter of monetary gain and we, the people, see that.   
Water, a precious commodity,  should remain in its naturally produced areas, unless in DIRE straights (which it 
is not).   
Government continues to grow bigger than its pant size. Please stop and think beyond the scope of lining your 
pockets. 
People move to and live in specific areas because of the resources available, including the rights and use of 
water, for farming, drinking and recreational reasons. 
My areas wells are drying up by the hundreds in Tuolumne County, yet here you are planning on shipping off 
what water we are able to save. 
WRONG. WRONG. WRONG. 
Please find a new project to set your sights on and leave our water resources where they alone.  
Thank you. 
Sue Vidauri  
Resident/Home Owner 
Tuolumne County, California  
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE smartphone 
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